Dear Parents and Caregivers
SENIOR SCHOOL UNIFORM – Year 10 students entering Year 11 in 2025

All current Year 10 students are required to purchase their Senior School Uniform online through the Saint Kentigern Uniform Shop web page by using the following links:
Whole Senior Uniform Pack for Boys and Girls
Individual Senior Girls Day Wear Items
Individual Senior Boys Day Wear Items
Please note that students will only be able to try sizes on at Mungo’s Uniform Shop at the College between Monday 14 to Wednesday 31 October due to New Entrant appointments.  After that time, all purchases must be made online only.
All orders must be placed no later than Friday 15 November to ensure every student has uniform to start school in 2025.
Click here for a list of items required as part of Senior School uniform, included in the packs.   
This list includes the Senior School Loafer for girls.  These are compulsory for all Senior Girls.  
Please use your existing Middle School uniform for size comparisons (see below). 
If you have any questions or problems ordering, please don’t hesitate to contact Mungo’s Uniform Shop, phone 09 577 0746.
At checkout you will have a range of payment options and the option of delivery to an address, or pickup from Mungo’s Uniform Shop between 9.00am – 3.00pm weekdays.
Regards
Mungo’s Uniform Shop
